
Next half term our topic is : ‘On Safari’.   Over the holidays, choose your homework 
from the menu above.  You can present your work in any way you would like.  You can do  

as many tasks as you would like.  The smiley faces suggests the difficulty / challenge 
of the homework task.  Have a lovely break and we look forward to seeing your work 
next term 


